
 
 

Kemi Badenoch MP 
Exchequer Secretary to the Treasury & Minister for Equalities 

Government Equalities Office 
c/o Sanctuary Building 

Great Smith Street 
London 

SW1P 3BT 

 

Bell Ribeiro-Addy 

House of Commons 

London 

SW1A 0AA  

27 April 2021 

Dear Bell, 

I would like to make you aware that I have asked Hansard to correct their transcription 

of my answer to your question during my statement entitled ‘Commission on Race and 

Ethnic Disparities’ on Tuesday 20 April 2021. 

When explaining figures pertaining to maternal mortality, I said that “we often 

represent the numbers in terms of numbers per a 100,000” (col 882). This was 

incorrectly recorded by Hansard as “per 800,000”. 

I am placing a copy of this letter in the House of Commons Library.  

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

 
Kemi Badenoch MP 

Exchequer Secretary to the Treasury & 
Minister for Equalities 


